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April 19th, 1923.

General Sir A. W* Currie, G.C.M.G. &e. 
McGill University,
MONTREAL, B.ti.

My dear General Currie :

I have received a letter from Mr. Pyke 
of the Workmen's Compensation Board in connection with 
the case of Mrs. Mary Brinkman and I am sending you 
herewith a copy of it. The matter is not ended yet, 
but frankly I have very little hope of success. Mr.
Pyke ' s last paragraph is very eignificajit^^MiS were 
it not for the fact, disclosed therein I &h prepared 
to make a very determined fight for her. Under the 
circumstances, however, I do not think she has a 
particularly strong claim, but in view of your rec cmmenda 
tion I will do everything I can.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,


